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DOJ OIG Releases Compendium of Non-Investigative Reports on the Federal Bureau of Prisons

Today, the Department of Justice (DOJ) Office of the Inspector General (OIG) released a compendium of non-
investigative reports and other products on the Federal Bureau of Prisons (BOP) from 2003 through

2021. The compendium offers additional transparency and insight into the DOJ OIG's oversight of the BOP
by organizing these products around four topical themes:

(1) Safety and Security of BOP Institutions,

(2) Health and Welfare of Inmates,

(3) Inmate Management Programs and Staffing, and
(4) Cost Management.

The OIG is planning future enhancements to its website to enable filtering by topic areas.

The BOP generally has been responsive to findings and recommendations in our prior oversight
products. About 80 percent of the recommendations from the reports included in the compendium were
closed as of January 2022. Nonetheless, numerous important recommendations remain open. A list of
recommendations not closed by December 31, 2021 can also be viewed on our website.

As these products and our 2021 Top Management and Performance Challenges Report reflect, the BOP
continues to face significant and serious issues that require the consistent and substantial attention of BOP
and DQJ leadership.

Compendium: The compendium is available on our website here:
https://oig.justice.gov/news/compendium-non-investigative-reports-federal-bureau-prisons
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